
 

Weekly update 

Dedridge Primary School / Glenvue Nursery 

Key dates for week beginning 9th September 9th September– Theatre performance (Mikey and 
Addie). P5-7 children only 
13th September–  Look out for the class update 
on our blog and twitter 
 
 

Weekly news update It was lovely to see all of our children tucking 
into their breakfast for the ‘Big breakfast’ event. 
Breakfast is so important and we were delighted 
to be able to highlight this worthy cause! 
 
 
We are delighted to announce that we have 
been invited to another awards ceremony. This 
one is to celebrate our excellent work in digital 
technology. This has been a huge part of our 
improvement journey and I am very proud of our 
school community for having achieved the 
prestigious Digital Schools award.  

 
Glenvue staff would like to put out a reminder to 
parents to complete the form for the October 
holidays and hand it into the nursery. Thank you. 

Congratulations to . . . . .  Jay (P6) – for his second positive phonecall home 
this term! 

 

 

 
Dates for week beginning:  16th September 

16th September – Holiday 

17th September – Inservice day (pupils not in school). Glenvue nursery is, however, open as usual. 

Staff and pupils to attend digital schools award 

18th September - Sleep awareness week begins in the school. 

19th September - We are sorry to say that we are going to have to cancel the sleep awareness 

assembly on Thursday 19th September. This will now be for pupils only. 

20th September – PM – Staff and pupils to attend the stellar awards ceremony in the afternoon. 

 

 


